
Chans Richard

From: Chang, Richard

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 3:58 PM
To: Santiago, Patricia; Ghosh, Tina
Subject: RE: OPA/RES Periodic on Feb 2

No problem.

----- Original Message -----
From: Santiago, Patricia
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 3:56 PM
To: Ghosh, Tina
Cc: Chang, Richard
Subject: RE: OPA/RES Periodic on Feb 2

I am not sure when this is but I think Richard should go in lieu of me based on an email i
saw from Kathy.
thanks

From: Bonaccorso, Amy
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 2:13 PM
To: Ghosh, Tina
Cc: Chang, Richard; Santiago, Patricia
Subject: RE: OPA/RES Periodic on Feb 2

Great, thanks!

From: Ghosh, Tina
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 2:13 PM
To: Bonaccorso, Amy
Cc: Chang, Richard; Santiago, Patricia
Subject: RE: OPA/RES Periodic on Feb 2

No problem. Richard OR I would only attend if Pat Santiago cannot make it (for the SOARCA
discussion).

From: Bonaccorso, Amy
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 2:11 PM
To: Ghosh, Tina; Chang, Richard; Brock, Terry; Gibson, Kathy; Shaffer, Vered
Cc: Santiago, Patricia; Bush-Goddard, Stephanie
Subject: OPA/RES Periodic on Feb 2

Good afternoon:

If you are on the scheduler for the OPA/RES Periodic as an optional attendee, you're on the
"To" section of this email.

I wanted to emphasize that we only need people at the meeting who are providing updates to
OPA and answering questions. These periodics are not large, formal meetings and we only want
key people to attend. Shirley got concerned because a number of people were added to the
initial meeting invite and she asked me to reach out to folks in order to keep the meeting
small.

Thanks,
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Amy

Amy Bonaccorso
Senior Communications Specialist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
301-251-7681
amy.bonaccorso(@nrc.gov
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